
PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL
Liquor License Officer (Off License)
Harrow Council
Civic Centre, Station Road
Harrow, HAl ZXY

16th January 2016

Dear Sirs,

Ref: 21 Kenton Park Parade, Kenton Road, Harrow, HA3 8DQ

We, as the residents of Kenton Road, Kenton Park Ave and Kenton Park Crescent, recentLy saw a
notice dispLayed on the window of the above stated shop, which stated that the owner of the shop
has appLied for a license from the Harrow Council in order to sell alcohol. The notice aLso states
that customers and the residents from the local area have the option as well as the rights to submit
a petition with their objections.

We would like you to note our reasons and concerns for the petition as follows:

1. There are 5 shops with the licenses to sell alcohol within a quarter of a mite radius of the
above stated shop.

2. In addition to theses shops there are 3 Pubs, which also serve aLcohol.
3. Due to alcohol being easily available within this area, the area has experienced an increase

in the drunkenness and rowdy behaviour amongst patrons who frequent these facilities. In
fact, increase in loud boorish behaviour aLong with the fighting amongst the patrons Late at
night has made life a living hell for the Local residents. If this statement is not acceptable
to you then please obtain an independentLy verification from the locaL PoLice.

4. The area has aLso experienced an increase in the Litter, incLuding broken bottLes and glasses
aLong with the used cartons from the local KEC - a favourite place for the patrons to visit
after having consumed excessive alcohol.

5. The area has also witnessed evidence of urination, human excrement and signs of vomiting
due to excessive drinking. The footpaths, in and around this area, have experienced
increased incidents such as these on a daily basis. In fact, a visit by yourself on any given
day can substantiate this statement and can be verified independently by the Harrow
Council Cleaning and Maintenance department.

6. This area has two Secondary schools and, easy availability of alcohoL due to granting of this
License to the shop, would encourage and entice the schooL chiLdren to consume aLcohoL
LiberaLly, given a chance.
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We, therefore, ask you to accept our strong opposition to the granting of a License to the above
stated shop in order to maintain this area as a reasonably fairly clean and a decent area for the
local residents and existing shops to live and operate.




